NEWS 1o KNOW

McCulloch Intermediate School

Dear Families of Raider 5" Graders,

We are excited for our upcoming Outdoor Learning Experience for 5t graders coming up on

Monday and Tuesday, October 28 and 29. Please review the following reminders:
If your student is participating in our overnight camp experience:

-- Participant and Health/Emergency Forms must be turned into your advisory teacher
immediately if you have not already done so.

-- Students will receive a house t-shirt to wear on Monday.

-- Student drop off will be on Monday, October 28, at 6:15am at the back parking lot
cafeteria entrance or the Granada Street door. Students will meet their advisory teacher in
the cafeteria at their assigned lunch table.

-- Students should bring minimal packing required for overnight in a backpack or duffel bag.
Packing lists of do's and don'ts were provided by the advisory teacher.

-- Buses will depart for SkyRanch by 7:00am.

-- Students will return on Tuesday, October 29, and parents should arrive at 6:30pm to pick-
up your student from the cafeteria. You must sign your student out with your advisory
teacher.

If your student is staying on campus for outdoor learning:

-- This is a regular school attendance day for all students. Please report to school by the
regular time of 8:20am.

-- Students will meet together in room B319 and will have a full schedule of activities similar
to those at the away camp experience.

-- Students will need to bring their lunch to school on Monday and Tuesday; the cafeteria will
not be serving to 5th graders.

If you have additional questions, please contact your advisory teacher or the front office at
214-780-3500.




